
         December 22, 2010 

 

RE: Marion County ARES Weekly net 

 

To all radio amateurs, 

Effective January 5, 2011, the weekly ARES net will move to the W9ICE 146.970 (PL 107.2) repeater. I 

wish to thank the W9IRA Repeater Association for its many years of service and support for ARES. It is 

hoped that all concerned will react with enthusiasm and support the new format of training at its new 

location. The many hams that use the 146.700 will have this repeater for regular use during prime time 

and those interested in ARES training will have a place to meet and train as well. This is the primary 

reason for the change and I would like to thank all who belong to and support the ARRL and its ARES 

program. 

 

Ken Sullivan / N1HQH and the ARES / RACES -TEAM 


